RECEIVED

Upper Echelon Cultivation LLC 420 Race St.

FEB 08 2022

Holyoke City Clerk's Holyoke, MA

To: Abutters within 300' of 420 Race St. and Holyoke City Clerk, Planning Dept., and Mayor's Office

February 7th, 2022

Dear Abutters and City of Holyoke,

Upper Echelon Cultivation LLC, a proposed cannabis microbusiness is giving notice of a Community Outreach Meeting on February 28th 2022, 5:15pm at 420 Race St. 01040, our proposed location. There will be an opportunity for the public to ask questions. Or, email questions to chris@upperecheloncultivation.com

Sincerely,

Christopher Renaudette

1